
Summary of key points from telephone conversation with staff from Public 
Interest Advocacy Centre (PIAC) on 30 November 2016 

 More collaboration and coordination between the energy institutions would help 
stakeholders provide more considered responses 

 Stakeholders would value the opportunity to influence and better understand AER 
priorities (perhaps through consultation on the AER’s Statement of Intent) 

 They would encourage more use of infographics to draw out key issues 


